
The Community of Saint Paul is an international
missionary group currently responsible for various

missions in Bolivia (Archdiocese of Cochabamba), the
Dominican Republic (Diocese of San Juan de la

Maguana), Mexico (Archdiocese of Mexico), Colombia
(Archdiocese of Bogotá) and in Ethiopia (Apostolic

Vicariate of Meki).  

It is a Public Association of the Faithful in the Catholic
Church, made up of priests and lay men and women

from various countries. It is also present in the
Archdiocese of Milwaukee, where it has its main

headquarters.    

Wherever they are present, the members of the
Community of Saint Paul strive to promote the integral
development of all so that they can discover their full

human potential and dignity as children of God, with a
strong sense of solidarity with those who are suffering,

and a particular sensitivity towards injustice. 
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HOW TO SUPPORT:
Pray for our brothers & sisters in the missions
Learn more about the mission by visiting
https://comsp.org/en/
Check: Please make checks payable to your parish.

      Memo line: Missionary Cooperation Plan
Scan the QR Code to make an online donation.

Thank you for your prayers and generosity!
wmo@archmil.org | 414-758-2280 | https://www.archmil.org/offices/world-mission.htm


